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JUNE 1:
Hanover Revival planning
breakfast @9am

I believe with all of my heart that we are experiencing the end time
harvest! Souls are coming to the kingdom, people are receiving
deliverance, and lives are being transformed.
We are seeing the miraculous of God in phenomenal ways! In the month
of May, we conducted several tent revivals in North Carolina, and we have
seen and experienced the glory of God. One service in particular, I could
not even preach. God told me he was there to heal, and we witnessed
over 11 people receive healings and miracles. We saw eyes opened up,
ears opened up, feeling restored to feet, and pains leaving bodies. One
lady came back the next night and testified that her sugar level was 106
and that it has never been to that level and that she was miraculously
healed. Glory to God! Our hosting pastor told us a week later that the tent
revival is the talk of the town! It reminds me of what God’s words tells us in
Acts 17 “those who turned the world upside down have come here too”.

In another revival, God healed several people but one that sticks out to me
is a woman that came to the church and couldn’t walk or stand up straight.
She came to the altar requesting healing. The power of God touched her,
and she stood up straight and began to run and dance in the presence of
the lord! We serve an amazing God. In another one of our tent revivals
there was a man that came bound by drugs, he came and surrendered to
the lord and he testified of God setting him free. We give God all the glory
for great things he has done.
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JUNE 6-9: 
By His Grace Ministries Revival 
Clear Spring, MD

JUNE 16-21:
Greenwood A/G Revival
Fayetteville, PA

JUNE 29:
Day of Hope Revival
Carlisle, PA
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We are in much preparation for our conferences and crusade in
Africa. In the month of July, we will be in 3 nations (Rwanda,
Burundi, and Uganda). In Rwanda, and Burundi we will be
conducting a pastors/leader’s conference in each nation. We are
expecting over 200 pastors from around the nation to be in these
conferences. Pastors will come and be empowered, strengthened,
and the fire of revival ignited in their hearts to go take back into their
churches.
 
In Uganda, we will be conducting a mega crusade where 10,000
people will be present each night in the meetings. We are believing
God for thousands to be saved, healed, and set free by the power
of God. 
We are still raising funds for these meetings. Would you consider
sowing a one-time special seed to make this powerful time of
ministry in Africa possible? 

I want to thank you for standing with me and Fan the Fire Ministries
as a monthly partner. Because of your faithfulness and your giving,
we are able to reap the mighty harvest together. God bless you! 

Evangelist Jamie Fetter
Fan the Fire Ministries International
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To give you can
go online, or you
can give by mail
by mailing your
donation to: 
 
Fan the Fire
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Elkton, MD
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